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N. M. Perera (1905 – 1979) 
was one of the leaders of the 
Sri Lankan Trotskyist Lanka 
Sama Samaja Party (Socilist 
Party ). He was the first 
Trotskyist to become a 
cabinet minister. In 1935  
N. M. Perera was a co-founder 
of the LSSP. He was 
imprisoned in 1940 during 
World War II, but succeeded 
in escaping on April 5th 
1942. Secretly, he went to 
India.  
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How Colonization Affects You

“Colonization left a legacy 
of oppression that continues 
to affect reservations and 
communities at home, in 
schools, the workplace, and 
more. Colonization imposed 
fear-based power and control 
techniques including 
warfare, genocide, threat of 
death, male gender and 
economic power, and the idea 
of superiority of some and 
inferiority of others.”

by Christina Rose

Oppression
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Pritilata Waddedar (1911 – 
1932) was a Bengali 
revolutionary from the Indian 
subcontinent. She was 
influential in the Indian 
independence movement. On 13 
June 1932, Pritilata met 
Surya Sen and Nirmal Sen in 
their Dhalghat camp. In 1932, 
Surya Sen planned to attack 
the Pahartali European Club, 
which had a signboard that 
read "Dogs and Indians not 
allowed".  Surya Sen decided 
to appoint a woman leader for 
this mission. 
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Padmini, also known as 
Padmavati, was a legendary 
13th–14th century queen 
(Rani) of the Mewar kingdom 
of present-day India.
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DJ Radical Sista playing at a 
club in Bradford, England in 
1988. 

“’Daytime discos’ were popular 
with young British South 
Asians in the late 1980s and 
early 90s. Held during the 
afternoon, these ‘Daytimers’ 
were a hidden national 
phenomenon, where South Asian 
youths enjoyed music bands, 
DJs and dancing and make it 
back home in time for dinner.  
[...] At the same time, it 
asserted their ownership of a 
South Asian culture that 
didn’t need a "white" 
co-sign.”

by Migration Museum London

Radical Sista 
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The Nepalese name for Mount 
Everest, which means “Mother 
of the Ocean”.

Sagarmatha
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Robindronath Tagore (1861 – 
1941), also known by his 
sobriquets Gurudev, Kabiguru, 
and Biswakabi, was a Bengali 
polymath, poet, musician, and 
artist from the Indian 
subcontinent. He reshaped 
Bengali literature and music, 
as well as Indian art with 
Contextual Modernism in the 
late 19th and early 20th 
centuries. Author of the 
"profoundly sensitive, fresh 
and beautiful verse" of 
Gitanjali, he became in 1913 
the first non-European to win 
the Nobel Prize in Literature.

Tagore
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Uva rebellion (1817–18) was 
the third Kandyan war 
against the British colonial 
government. It took place in 
what is now Uva (province in 
Sri Lanka), which was a 
province of the Kingdom of 
Kandy at that time.
The British massacred the 
male population of Uva above 
the age of 18 years. 

Uva rebellion
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The Vedda are a minority 
indigenous group of people 
in Sri Lanka. They are in 
threat of becoming extinct. 
Most of them speak Sinhala 
instead owing to 
near-extinction of their 
indigenous languages. It has 
been hypothesized that the 
Vedda were probably the 
earliest inhabitants of Sri 
Lanka and have lived in the 
island before the arrival of 
Vijaya and his clan from 
India.

Vedda
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Wannakuwatta Waduge Don 
Albert Perera (1927 – 2016) 
better known by his adopted 
name Amaradeva, was a 
prominent Sri Lankan 
vocalist, violinist and 
composer. Primarily using 
traditional instruments like 
sitars, tablas and 
harmoniums, Amaradeva 
incorporates Sinhala folk 
music with Indian ragas in 
his work. Many consider 
Pandit Amaradeva’s 
contribution to the 
development of Sri Lankan 
music as unmatched; hence, 
he is occasionally cited as 
the Maestro of Sri Lanka 
Music.

W.A.D. Amaradeva
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X stays always for tribune 
to our belove comrade and 
ever brave figher aganist 
white supremacy.

X, Malcolm 
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The source of Yamuna lies in 
the Yamunotri Glacier at an 
elevation of 6,387 m, on the 
south-western slopes of 
Banderpooch peaks, which lie in 
the Mussoorie range of the 
Lower Himalayas, north of 
Haridwar in Uttarkashi 
district, Uttarakhand. 
Yamunotri temple, a shrine 
dedicated to the goddess 
Yamuna, is one of the holiest 
shrines in Hinduism, and part 
of the Chota Char Dham Yatra 
circuit. Also standing close to 
the temple, on its 13 km trek 
route that follows the right 
bank of the river, lies 
Markendeya Tirtha, where the 
sage Markandeya wrote the 
Markandeya Purana.

Yamuna river
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Zaib-un-Nissa (1918 – 2000) 
was a Pakistani writer and 
journalist. She was a 
pioneer of Pakistani 
literature and journalism in 
English, and also a pioneer 
of feminism in Pakistan. She 
was Pakistan's first female 
columnist (in English), 
editor, publisher and 
political commentator. 
Zaibunnisa Street in Karachi 
was named after her.

Zaib-un-Nissa 
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